
building of democratic institutions in our country. We were very interested in the Ca-
nadian Government efforts to include the public in creating foreign policy. That's one
of the main tasks of CCFPD with whose representatives we met next. In that meeting
we gave our ideas and suggestions to the Director of the CCFPD for Canadian fu.ture
projects in our countries. And we also agreed that we will stay in close contact.

Day 7
The Saturday started with very good NDI presentation by Karen and Sarah to the bi-
annual Liberal Convention. The time NDI had was too short for answering ail the
questions of people present there. The audience in general was very supportive of
NUI's work and curious to find out more about it.

We also, met with Liberal Party Organizing Director who, gave us a detailed ex-
planation of Liberal Party organization. This was most interesting and very helpful. He
explained the procedure of electing party representatives to the National and
Provincial level. He also gave us a detailed explanation of how the bi-annual


